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Dear Editor, 

 

This is to certify that the patient has signed informed consent prior to diagnostic 

coronary angiography related to this case presentation.  

 

Hospital policy and administration doesn’t allow to copy or send externally patient 

signed informed consent  

  

With best regards,  

 

Arif Al-Nooryani, MD and CEO of the Al Qassimi hospital, Sharjah, UAE (mail 

arif345@yahoo.com) 

Branko Beleslin, MD, PhD (corresponding author and on behalf of the authors) 

E-mail: branko.beleslin@gmail.com 
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